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Malisha is our friend that comes to kindergarten everyday and Nathan each day you give Malisha a cheery
greeting, often accompanied with a hug. As soon as you spot Malisha, you yell out “Hello” and today was no
exception. Not only do you greet Malisha but | have noticed you greet other people coming into our centre.
Nathan, you are such a kind and caring friend and your greeting is always with such happiness and joy.
Thank you for being such a kind friend and ensuring everyone feels welcome at kindergarten.

WhatilearninglisthappeningjforNathar

It is great to see Nathan’s confidence to communicate his ideas developing and he is now confident to approach
people and greet them. Every morning when Nathan arrives at kindergarten he now greets his teachers too. This
is such great progress for Nathan and it is wonderful to see his confidence in verbal communication developing.
Saying hello and greeting our friends is an important part of the culture at Roskill South and Nathan your warm
welcome is strengthening Malisha’s sense of belonging in our kindergarten community. Greetings begin
conversations and Nathan is exploring using language to share his ideas and communicate his interests.




